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Welcome to your latest newsletter. 
 

From all of us at ENGIE, Happy New Year. We hope 

you enjoyed your Christmas break. 
 

ENGIE is working in partnership with Southwark 

Council to build new council homes at Meeting 

House Lane. The project is due to complete in 

April 2020. 

 
The project involves the demolition of the Acorn 

Neighbourhood Office at 95a Meeting House Lane 

and the construction of 29 flats and a community 

hall. There will be three wheelchair flats and all flats 

will be for council rent. 

What’s happened so far? 
 

ENGIE has taken possession of site and is currently 

erecting hoarding to the perimeter of the site. 
 

What will be happening next? 
 

We are currently finalising erection of the hoarding 

to the perimeter of the site and preparing for the 

subsequent demolition works to the building. We will 

write to you prior to the start of any major works. 

New traffic measures are also being implemented. 

If you have any queries about the works being 

undertaken, please contact your Resident Liaison 

Officer (RLO), Amina Mabifa on 07584 114 373. 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Protect yourself against bogus callers 
 

To help protect you against bogus callers, ENGIE take 

a number of precautions including the following; 
 

• Genuine operatives will have an official ENGIE 

ID badge with a full face photo 

• Our operatives wear numbered Hi-Vis jackets 

• You can contact your RLO if you doubt the 

identity of any operative is genuine 

• ENGIE do not usually work outside the hours 
of 8am to 5pm from Monday to Friday or work on 

weekends. If you see an operative on site outside 

these hours report it to the Police by calling 101. 

If someone can’t produce an ID card on request, 

contact us straight away or call the Police on 101. 

 
 

Your ENGIE site team 
 

If you have a query or would like  

to report an emergency during our 

working hours of Mon-Fri 8am-5pm 

please contact your RLO. 
 

Alternatively our office number 

is 0207 523 5201. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We’re a considerate constructor 

 
We are a multi-award winning considerate 

constructor and pride ourselves on being an 

Associate Member of the Considerate Constructors 

Scheme (CCS) which helps to improve the image of 

the construction industry one site at a time. 
 

We register all of our sites to be reviewed 

externally by the CCS to monitor how respectful 

and responsible we are within local communities. 
 

We strive to be socially responsible in any area we 

work and where possible aim to engage with local 

communities through a number of interactive 

initiatives that help bring communities together. 
 

As part of our ongoing commitment to the objectives 

of the CCS we ensure the highest levels of safety 

are maintained on our sites. We therefore ask that 

you explain to your children just how dangerous 

construction sites can potentially be. 

 
If calling out of hours, at the 

weekend or to report an emergency, 

please call 01133 660 857. 

 
Senior Site Manager 

Brendan Byrne 

M: 07583 070 414 

 
Resident Liaison Officer / 

Assistant Site Manager 

Amina Mabifa 

M: 07584 114 373 


